
 

Inquiry into the provisions of the Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill 2021 
 

TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
 

That:  
 
(a) the provisions of the Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill 2021 be referred to the Standing Committee on 

Law and Justice for inquiry and report,  
 
(b)  the bill be referred to the committee upon receipt of the message on the Bill from the Legislative 

Assembly, and 
 
(c) the committee report by the first sitting day in 2022.1 
 
 
The terms of reference were referred to the committee by the Legislative Council on 19 October 2021.2  
 
 

 
Committee membership 
 Hon Wes Fang MLC The Nationals  Chair 
 Hon Greg Donnelly MLC Australian Labor Party Deputy Chair 
 Hon Lou Amato MLC* Liberal Party  
 Hon Anthony D'Adam MLC Australian Labor Party   
 Ms Cate Faehrmann MLC** The Greens  
 Hon Scott Farlow MLC  Liberal Party  
 Hon Taylor Martin MLC Liberal Party  
 Hon Rod Roberts MLC Pauline Hanson's One Nation Party  
 
* The Hon Lou Amato MLC replaced the Hon Trevor Khan MLC as a substantive member of the committee 
 from 25 January 2022. The Hon Trevor Khan MLC was a substantive member of the committee to 6 January 
 2022. 
** Ms Cate Faehrmann MLC substituted for Mr David Shoebridge MLC from 21 October 2021 for the duration 
 of the inquiry. 
 

                                                 
1  The original reporting date was the first sitting day in 2022 (Minutes, NSW Legislative Council, 19 October 
 2021, pp 2510-2511). The first sitting day in 2022 was later resolved as 22 February 2022 (Minutes, NSW 
 Legislative Council, 16 November 2021, p 2713). 
2  Minutes, NSW Legislative Council, 19 October 2021, pp 2510-2511. 
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